
From: Mike [mailto:artscapeorganiccarellc@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, July 14, 2015 10:57 AM 
To: Howard, Jeff (DEEP) 
Subject: Fwd: jeff.l.howard@ct.gov - Google Search 

 

 

 

Sent from my iPhone 

 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: Mike <artscapeorganiccarellc@gmail.com> 

Date: July 13, 2015 at 5:14:14 PM EDT 

To: "jeff.howard@ct.gov" <jeff.howard@ct.gov> 

Subject: jeff.l.howard@ct.gov - Google Search 

Dear Jeff it was nice to attend the first committee on the Long Island sound . My name is Mike g 

Papa. I practice agro ecological landscape for 10 years . The area of opportunity ( in my opinion) 

is to re - educate the clients FIRST, and landscapers business owners SECOND on the lost skills 

our ANCESTORS USED , to better manage the ECOLOGY air , water and Carbon . This is the 

greatest challenge and opportunity for people to engage in this century and behind if we love to 

enjoy a healthy environment !!! With the use of QUICK FIXES in landscape practices our 

modern people today have NO CLUE (on basic care taking practices) ! As a result we are 

suffering the consequences of pollution , lime diseases, Mosquitos explosion ! due to a out of 

balance soil food web organisms dynamics . It is IMPERATIVE to license landscapers on Agro - 

ecological skills .We must be able to defend the integrity of nature for the health of present & 

future generations , and the ENVIRONMENT ! The committee it is taking on to much to work 

on all fronts!! Environment is a SNAIL PACE SYSTEM! Our role is to be excellent CARE 

TAKERS ! Allowing nature to perform on it's own!! If we use a RAT RACE STRATEGY we 

will continue to SUFFER THE CONSEQUENCES !!! Sincerely. Mike g Papa.  

https://www.google.com/search?q=jeff.l.howard@ct.gov&ie=UTF-8&oe=UTF-

8&hl=en&client=safari 

 

 

Sent from my iPhone 
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